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GPL Spooktacular offers more Halloween family fun 
 

Greenwood Public Library will be hosting 2nd annual community Halloween party 
 

Greenwood Public Library will be hosting a community Halloween party on Saturday, October 27th from 12 – 3pm. 
Events include trick-or-treating, crafts, and a mad scientist lab for the kids, as well as a Harry Potter movie marathon.   
 
Hundreds of families participated in the inaugural event last year, and just as many are expected to attend this year’s 
event as well. 
 
Registration is not required for this free event.  Costumes are very much encouraged. 
  
What: GPL Spooktacular  
When: Saturday, October 27th 12-3pm 
Where: Greenwood Public Library, 310 S. Meridian St., Greenwood, IN 46143 
 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes discovery, and fosters 
personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed excitement for reading in the Greenwood 
community. 
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